
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Salida Community Center will be hosting the Annual Pancake Breakfast during FIBARK.  The 
breakfast will be served from 7:30 a.m. -10 a.m. on Saturday June 18, 2022. The only closure will be 
directly in front of the building on 3rd Street from F. Street to the alley.  All of the businesses that would 
be affected will be closed on that Saturday and each business did sign the street closure petition. 
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